# $\mathsf{CQ}_{\mathsf{Uninews}}$



#### Home

**CQUniNEWS** 

CQUniversity

### For Media & Stakeholders

Media Releases

Media Office

Find an Expert

Stock Photos

Events Calendar

### Services

Staff Classifieds

CQUniNEWS Archives

Search CQUniNEWS

Print current edition

Subscribe to Email Newsletter

### Other CQUniversity News relating to

Adelaide

Brisbane

Bundaberg

Cairns

Conservatorium of Music

Distance Education

Emerald

Gladstone

Gold Coast

Sky's the limit for 'People's Choice' artist

Published on 16 August, 2012

Agnes Water artist Marie Green has had great feedback since she's turned her passion for telescopic views of 'deep sky objects' into brush strokes on her canvas.

"The reason my Tarantula' artwork came into being is that I am an amateur astronomer with my own observatory and 8-inch Celestron scope. There are glorious dark skies on our rural hill here, so different to Sydney," Marie says.



Marie Green with her 48 x 60ins oil in linen artwork 'Tarantula Nebula 2012' - LINK for a larger image

"Deep sky objects are my passion and as the Large Magellanic Cloud is clearly visible, the Tarantula got a guernsey.

### LINK HERE for background on the Bayton Award

"I actually started painting deep sky objects in 2011 for an exhibition I had been invited to in Anchorage and Wasilla, Alaska. Oddly enough quite a few of my original landscapes, flowers and animals had been sold to collectors there from my website. Anyway, since I had finally worked out a technique for painting deep sky objects, I did three and they were included in my Alaskan exhibition even though I honestly thought no one would like them.

"However, they all sold at the preview night for the exhibition so I was tickled pink. After that I decided I would do a body of work of deep skies along with my more known subjects for an exhibition in Brisbane this November.

"I was just so chuffed when the Rockhampton Regional Art Gallery telephoned me to say I had won the People's Choice award (*Bayton Award* \$1000 prize) sponsored by CQUniversity. Believe me, the prize money won't go astray, but to have won the people's favourite with a deep sky really blows me away."



## Engaging Indigenous people within Higher Ed

CQUniversity's Office of Indigenous Engagement recently hosted a visit from the Oodgeroo Unit of Queensland University of Technology (QUT), at Rockhampton Campus. Professor Anita Lee Hong, Director of the Oodgeroo Unit, and Lone Pearce. Project Officer, met with Office of Indigenous Engagement staff to discuss employment issues and best practice models for engaging Indigenous people within the higher education sector, including governance matters.

» Full Details...

### Other News...

- » CQUni leaps into enrichment program with Pioneer State High School
- » CQUni theatre students tap into major production
- Expert promotes physics to high school students
- » Nursing lecturer 'the toast' of Noosa
- » Diabetes Week awareness, walk and BBQ hosted on Rocky Campus
- » more..